
BOARD OF SUPERVfSOilS 

December 29, 2014 
2015 JAN -2 A 10: 53 

Re: Store Closing Notice 

Terry Withrow: 

Please take notice that the abercrombie kids store located at Vintage Fa ire- Modesto, 
CA will permanently shut down all operations and close no later than January 24, 2015. 
The employees located at this store will be separated from employment starting on 
January 19, 2015 through January 28, 2015. The location of this store is: 

3401 Dale Road, Modesto CA 95356 

The following are the job titles of the in-store positions that will be affected by the Store 
closing and the number of employees affected in each of those positions: 

Positions 

Model 
Impact 
Assistant Manager 
Store Manager 

Number of Associates 

40 
22 
2 
1 

None of the affected employees has bumping rights. 

If there are any questions regarding the Store closing, they should be directed to Brett 
Gordon at 614-283-7007. 

Sincerely, 

Brett Gordon 
Director, Human Resources 
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